Posted 27/09/06
25th September 2006.

Mr. Paddy Doherty,

Business Development Manager

Bus Atha Cliath/Dublin Bus

59 Upper O’Connell Street

Dublin 1.
Dear Mr. Doherty,

I wish to inform you that South Dublin County Council at its meeting held on 19th September 2006 approved the following question:

To ask the Manager to write to Dublin Bus as a matter of great urgency to request revised details of Dublin Bus's intentions to make available more buses and bus schedules to assist with the inordinate traffic congestion in the County. With schools and colleges now reopening following the summer holidays, the majority of people back to work and with the intensification of road works in the region, more buses on our roads with a more flexible bus service will help to reduce car dependency and as a consequence traffic congestion?
I should be obliged for your comments at your earliest convenience.

Yours faithfully,

_______________

Terry Fallon,

A/Senior Staff Officer.

